Subject: Planning App No. 2022/2255/P

To whom it may concern, | feel like GOSH is not considering the feels of the many residents that live on Great
Ormond St and surrounding areas, of the major disruption that the demolition of the building that GOSH wants to re
build a children’s cancer unit I’'m all in favour of this but not while the lorries will be continuing go down Boswell

St, avery narrow street where lots of residential flats, shops and restaurants are the noise and pollution of so many
lorries going down one narrow st is horrifying.

I remember when the Cancer hospital was being built in Grafton Way part of the UCLH and the lorries were parked
up waiting to be loaded most of the day, when the old building was being knocked down and that’s exactly what's
going to happen in Great Ormond St, GOSH needs to rethink this

There is already major works starting on Tybalds Estate ( Better Homes) and the Regeneration of Tybalds Estate has
started on a small scale that will from the new year start on a bigger scale

Maureen Murphy
Resident of Tybalds Estate



Subject: Planning App. No. 2022/2255/P

As the owners of Flat 16, Bevan House, Boswell Street, we would like to express our opposition to
the proposed expansion of Great Ormand Street Hospital, and in particular the use of Boswell
Street as a main access corridor. This will be a huge detriment to the residents of this normally
quiet street and will be very harmful to the residential ambience of the area.

Regards

John Richard Smith and Douglas Arrell



